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24th April 2020 

Tel: 01827 892422 

Email: admin2018@welearn365.com               

Free School Meals 

School is offering FSM vouchers for families. These 

will be vouchers delivered via email to families. £15  

per week per child.  There is currently a delay             

nationally with the system but we are working to 

ensure the vouchers are with the families that 

have already applied as soon as possible! 

If you wish to apply for vouchers and are entitled 

to FSM, please complete the following survey. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/JNKVPQQ  

Applications for FSM remain open at this time and 

if you think you qualify please complete an          

application online. 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-

free-school-meals  

This offer does not apply to children in Reception 

to Year 2 who have Universal Free School Meals. 

It is only for people who have claimed for FSM 

Welfare  Vouchers 

For parents of children entitled to FSM, if you are 

struggling during this time you can apply for welfare 

vouchers.  

Call  0800 4081448 or 01926 359182. You will be 

asked for each child's name, date of birth and a 

valid mobile number 

Email—

 warwickshirelocalwelfarescheme@warwickshire.

gov.uk.  You will need to include each child's 

name, date of birth and a valid mobile number 

 This week has seen us returning to the pattern we established 

before the Easter holidays. Children at home and those in 

school have been completing the tasks set by their teachers on 

Eschools. It has been lovely to see the children interacting with 

each other on discussion pages and maintaining connections 

with their friends.  

Senior staff have been making their phonecalls checking that 

everyone in the community is well and sorting out any issues 

people may have relating to school 

Thanks to everyone for your positivity and support. It is greatly 

appreciated by us all.  

Stay safe 

Mrs Cross :o) 

Home learning websites: 

Whilst class teachers are setting a bespoke programme of work 

based on their expert knowledge of your child, a couple of new 

initiatives launched this week that I thought I would make you 

aware of if you wanted extra work for your child to complete. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize   

BBC Bitesize launched this week with daily lessons being shared 

online. If you want to extend your learning this is an excellent 

resource. 

https://www.thenational.academy/  

Oak National Academy is a government backed scheme that is 

providing daily online lessons prepared and delivered by         

qualified teachers. School staff may direct you to specific lessons 

but the resource is there if you want to supplement what your 

class teacher is setting.  

Contacting school 

During school hours you can telephone school on 

01827 892422 or leave a message on the answer-

phone which will be picked up the next working day.  

Email school any time on  

admin2018@welearn365.com this is checked daily 

If you have a safeguarding concern you can use    

either method of contact above using FAO DSL as 

the subject of an email or contact  Warwickshire 

MASH on 01926 414144 

CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs 

Potter and family who welcomed their new 

arrival Joshua on 6th April weighing 7lb 7oz. 

Mr and Mrs Potter and Heidi are adapting 

well to life with their new edition. All of  

Dordon wishes them the very best. 
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